
Contractor Notice: 
 
There is the potential for a lapse in Government funding leading to a Government shutdown. If there is a 
lapse in appropriations on 21 December 2018 at midnight appropriated funding will not be available for 
some Federal Agencies, including NASA. As a result NASA will conduct an orderly shutdown on 26 
December 2018 with limited exceptions for specific activities, unless additional appropriated funds are 
received by the Agency before then. Contracting Officers will provide further notification to contractors if 
an orderly shutdown is required.  
 


